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PBHC Covid Guidelines

The Portage Boys Hoops Club participants, families, and Coaches will follow the Portage Community Schools
COVID-19 guidelines for the 2021-22 season (unless updated), as follows:

Close Contact
If your child was in close contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19, they need to:
e |f symptomatic?
o Need to quarantine for 10 days from the first sign of symptoms and/or have a PCR COVID-19
negative test to return, after 7 days. (not the rapid test)
e Shows no symptoms?
o May remain as a participant in activities.
e Anyone who is a close contact should continue to monitor symptoms for the full 14 days after the date
of the last exposure and practice good hand washing and mask wearing.
e |f your child develops symptoms?
o Keep them home from activities and school. Notify the school and the PBHC in writing at
pbbhoopsclub@gmail.com, while following the above protocol.

Someone in your household(s) tests positive for COVID-19

The Portage School District requires you to stay home and follow the public health orders for isolation and
quarantine periods for all family members before they may return to the school district. You must speak with a
public health nurse or the school nurse to identify the return date for each household member. Individual
return dates provided by the public health or school nurse should be communicated in writing to the PBHC at
pbbhoopsclub@gmail.com.

Communication to PBHC Families
The Portage Boys Hoops Club will email Team participants/families upon learning that a team member or
coach has tested positive for COVID-19. The date of exposure will be noted for quarantine expectations.
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